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Town of Hillsborough NH 

April 29, 2024 
LEGAL/PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Public Hearing Notice 

Town of Hillsborough Planning Board 
To Adopt the Capital Improvements Program 

 
Notice is hereby given to all residents of the Town of Hillsborough, the public, and interested 
individuals that a public hearing will be held by the Hillsborough Planning Board at the Town Offices 
at 27 School Street, Hillsborough, NH on May 15, 2024, at 7:00 PM to consider the updated 2024-
2029 Capital Improvements Program (CIP) for adoption. 
 
Copies of the proposed CIP will be available at the meeting, on the Town Website, or can be viewed at 
the Selectmen’s Office at 27 School Street. 
 
 


